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 Jeff Claxton OBJNOT2016/3159/P 25/07/2016  18:31:24 I object to this application on the grounds of the impact of noise for the residents of Russell Square 

Mansions (122 Southampton Row).  

The acoustic report is incorrect in that the nearest direct line from the proposed units to residential 

property is to the properties of Russell Square Mansions.  The acoustic report makes no mention of the 

residential properties of Russell Square Mansions

There were no readings taken from Russell Square Mansions.  These readings would be significantly 

lower than the other readings were taken as much of Russell Square Mansions is very well shielded 

from road and other noise.  

The scheme proposes an acoustic screen around the plant directly adjacent to Cosmo Place only.  It 

proposes that will protect Cosmo Place only – and this will therefore send noise directly at Russell 

Square Mansions, including some bedrooms that are very near. 

The scheme proposes that the plant on the roof on the spur of the hotel perpendicular to Cosmo Place 

will be unshielded, even though these are very close to bedrooms at the rear of Russell Square 

Mansions.

On the grounds of noise nuisance, I ask that this application be rejected.  Even with acoustic shielding, 

if this equipment is used overnight, it will be a very significant noise nuisance impacting 16 of the 21 

flats in Russell Square Mansions
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 Michael Urmston OBJ2016/3159/P 25/07/2016  22:54:20 I object to this application on the grounds that the proposed installation will significantly increase noise 

levels both during the day and the night. 

This increased noise will impact most of the flats in Russell Square Mansions. No attempt appears to 

have been made to shield these flats from the noise.
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 Simon Tiberi OBJ2016/3159/P 25/07/2016  23:09:48 My concerns as a resident at Russell Square Mansions next door to the hotel in question, is that there 

will be no effective acoustic shielding.  I am concerned that noise already at high levels in the area at 

most times during day and night will suffer again. Also the air quality may suffer as we are surrounded 

by air plants!! Next door on the other side have some as well. Shielding in my opinion is an absolute 

must as well as consideration that air will be warmer etc.

Thank you
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